
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                        

                                                                                                         
 

SCHOOL GROUP - COVID-19 UPDATE 31ST MARCH 2020 
 

EASTER HOLIDAY PERIOD 
 
School will be open from 8.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. (including Good Friday 
and Easter Bank Holiday Monday if needed). 
 
Children attending will need to bring a packed lunch as the kitchen 
staff are not working. 
 
Places are available to parents who are key workers who have no-one 
else who can safely look after the child/children at home. 
 
School must be notified as far in advance as possible and 
definitely by midday on the day before if a child care place is 
needed.Where no pre-bookings have been received the school will 
be closed on that day. 
 
Further updates will be published in due course. 
 


